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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: Unknown, possible future costs 

 

HB2036 requires DPS to develop by rule a procedure for a person to apply for a replacement 

Oklahoma commercial driver's license through a tag agency. HB2036 has possible future costs 

associated with driver's licenses. At this is part of the larger project of modernization and the 

costs are directly related to how DPS develops the specific procedure, the exact impact is 

unknown at this time. The funds to cover modernization projects are included in the agency's 

annual appropriation. 
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